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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 19th February 2007
QUESTION NO. 18
QUESTION:   Councillor Joe Neville
"To ask the Manager to have arranged the erection of wooden bollards at the green area at Ambervale (as done successfully in other areas of Cookstown/Springfield) in attempt to restrict illegal vehicular access at this location and the consequent burnt out vehicles left behind?"

REPLY:
The erection of wooden bollards along the entire road frontage on the boundary of the open space at Ambervale Estate would cost in the region of €15,000.  There are currently no specific funds available to the County Council to enable this work to be carried out.  However, the matter will be further discussed with the Local Residents Associations in the context of the recent improvements to the other open spaces in Springfield.

